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Actions taken 10/16 – 9/17 to control CCR fugitive dust: All the measures listed in EP-4012 
Fugitive Dust Control Plan for JDY Ash Pond System (see attached) remain in place or have 
been used. The three ponds did not accept coal ash (power plant units officially retired on 
6/1/17) in the past 12 months. Remediation of the adjacent coal yard began in August 2017. 
Some historical ash was removed from site as part of this remediation. Closure of the ash pond 
system is anticipated to be complete by mid 2018. 

 

Citizen complaints regarding CCR fugitive dust received 10/16 – 9/17: There were no 
citizen complaints received during this period. 

 

Summary of any corrective measures taken 10/16 -  9/17: There were no corrective actions 
taken during this period. 

 


